
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Kirk Hallam Community Academy Open Evening 

Wednesday 18th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We would like to invite you to our Open Evening on Wednesday 18th September 2019.  
 
This will be an opportunity to meet the Head of School Mr Watts, tour the school site and 
speak with staff and current students.  
 
The evening will begin at 5.00pm with an introduction from Mr Watts, in the Lakeside Hall 
(Sixth Form building). Please arrive from 4.45pm for a prompt 5pm start. The evening will 
conclude with an informal question and answer session and refreshments – approximate 
finish time 7.00pm.  
 
This invitation is open to all parents and carers of Year 5 and Year 6 pupils as they begin 
their transition journey to Kirk Hallam Community Academy.  
 
At Kirk Hallam Community Academy we realise that transition to secondary school can seem 
daunting to both pupils and parents and carers. With this in mind we look forward to working 
with you and your children and welcoming you all to our school.  
 
If you have any questions about transition please contact the main school office on 0115 
9301522 or alternatively you can email Miss Briggs at kbriggs@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

 
 
 
Ms K Briggs  
Transition Leader 
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